
 

  

 
17 June 2016 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Attendance and Lates this week… 

 Daisy Buttercup Rose Primrose Daffodil Snowdrop Foxglove 

Attendance 90% 97% 94% 97% 94% 89% 94% 

Lates 3 6 0 2 1 1 5 

 

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Kayleigh 
and Nicole 

Buttercup 
Suehellen 
and Alina 

Rose 
Tamara 
and Kobi 

Primrose 
Jesse and 
Diddy 

Daffodil 
Emilie and 
Caroline 

Snowdrop 
Annalise 
and Lily 

Foxglove 
Jimmy and 
Fatehjang 

 

This week in school… 
 

Year 3 – have written Viking myths using speech and have started a scientific 
experiment about how light affects plant growth. 

Year 4 – have been creating some very suspenseful pieces of writing about being 
an astronaut landing on an unknown planet. They have also been budgeting for a 
new dinosaur park and learning about the effects of earthquakes. 
Year 5 – have been to Tesco and met the fishmonger, tried a variety of cheese 
including chilli and lime cheese and were lucky enough to become a check out 
assistant and scan in their shopping. It was a great morning! 
Year 6 – have been using their creative writing skills to plan a detailed play script 
for a scene in Oliver! In Maths, they have also been using number combinations 
in real life situations in order to solve mathematical problems. 
 

 
 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

Foxglove 

21/20! 
They even earned a bonus 

point! 

Foxglove! 

What a Tea Party! 

Wednesday 15th June saw our Year 6 pupils hold a tea party for the local senior 
community. This was part of their community project organised by the local 

constabulary and Buckinghamshire County Council as a way to help children learn all 
about the local community.  

Thank you to everyone who donated cakes and who came to visit our pupils on 
Wednesday, they really loved hearing all your stories about the area and even some 

involving our school 80 years ago! 

  

A Big Week for IVJS! 

As many of you are aware, we had our school inspection by Ofsted this week. We 
would like to thank everyone who participated in the online surveys and those who 

got to speak to the inspectors directly and thank you to all the children whose 
exemplary behaviour was noted by the inspectors. 

We will be informed of the results of the inspection in a few weeks and will post the 
up to date report on our school website once it is published. 

Watch this space… 



 

  

Date Event 

20
th

 Jun 

SR Education 

Meeting for 

Parents of Years 

5 and 6, 6.30pm 

23
rd

 Jun 
Parent Coffee 
Morning, from 
8.45am 

24
th

 Jun 
FISA Summer 
Fayre, from 
3pm 

27
th

 Jun 

– 1
st

 Jul 

Iver Games and 

Drowning 

Prevention 

Week 

5
th

 Jul 

Upper School’s 
End of Year 
Production 
(Matinee 
Performance), 
1.30pm 

6
th

 Jul 

Upper School’s 

End of Year 

Production 

(Evening 

Performance) 

6.30pm 

11
th

 Jul Sports Day 

14th 

July 

Water Aid Day – 
Water themed 
mufti day for £1 
donation 

15th 

July 
FISA’s Summer 
Disco, 6.30pm  

20th 

July 

Year 6 Leavers 
Assembly, from 
2pm 

20th July – Last Day of 

Term 

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Letters out this week: 
 

Coffee Morning Leaflet 
 

Yr 6 Paccar Trip Letter 
 

Notice of Ofsted Visit 
 

Maths Calculation 
Booklets 

 
My Last Day letter, Yr 6 

only 
 

Fill-a-Cup cups 

 
Copies of school letters are 

available on our website 
www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

Year 5 Tesco Trip 
This week, both our Year 5 classes got the chance to visit the Tesco store in Gerrards 

Cross as part of their Farm to Fork initiative. The children learnt all about healthy eating, 
where food comes from, food hygiene and so much more. Everyone got to try some new 

foods and we even had out own check out staff by the end of the morning! 
We would like to say a big thank you to all the staff at Tesco in Gerrards Cross for 

inviting us over. 

  

Gardening Clubs Plant Sale 
Well done to Mrs Orr’s Gardening club 
who sold some fantastic arrangements 

and hanging bakets at the plant sale 
this week. They made over £95 that 

they would like to put towards 
playground equipment! 

Thunk of the week! 
 

If we moved the entire school and 
everything and everybody in it to 

Africa would it still be the same school? 
 

 

  

Changes to Lunch Payments 

Remember, due to the recent changes to 
payments for school lunches, please make 
sure that your child’s lunch account does 

not go overdrawn. 

Important Changes to Bucks County 

Council School Transport  
This week, Bucks County Council have 

launched a consultation about the Home to 
School Transport that they currently 

provide and the changes they are 
proposing.  

They will now only provide free school 
transport to the nearest secondary school 
whether this in in your county or not and 
regardless of the type of school facility. 
The service is currently not covering its 
costs and so Bucks County Council are 

looking for ideas for alternative ways of 
providing the service and would love to 

hear your ideas. Please go to  
www.buckscc.gov.uk/schooltransportconsu

ltation   
 to view the full details and access to the 

survey before 15th July 2016. 
Thank you. 

 

Year 6 Transition Day 

For many secondary schools, 12th July 
will be the transition day for Year 6 
students to spend the day at their 

new school to get a taster of 
secondary school life before the move 

in September. 
Chalfont Community College will be 

sending a coach to pick up those that 
will be attending Chalfont in 

September.  
Children will be picked up at the front 
of the school at 8.10am and dropped 

back to IVJS at 3.10pm. 
Thank you 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
http://www.buckscc.gov.uk/schooltransportconsultation
http://www.buckscc.gov.uk/schooltransportconsultation


 

 

 

Work of  the  Week 

Shelley, Year 4 Jimmy, Year 6 


